
GANESH AWARENESS PROGRAMME 

The only way forward, if we are going to improve the quality of the environment, is to get 
everybody involved. – Richard Rogers 

 

Come July and August, it is the time for religious festivals in India. In the recent years, this season has 

reckoned the need for creating sensitivity among the people on safeguarding our environment. In this 

context, DDMS P.Obul Reddy Public School leaves no stone unturned and thrives to educate the children 

who are the future stake holders of the nation and the world at large. 

The school joined hands with the Greater Hyderabad Municipal Corporation and conducted an 

awareness programme in the school premises on 6th July, 2022. The programme highlighted the use of 

ECO friendly Ganesh Idols instead of POP idols 

as per the guidelines issued by the Hon’ble 

Supreme Court.  Representatives from the 

GHMC urged students to use clay idol 

Ganeshas and serve the sole purpose of the 

programme.  

The programme concluded with the 

participants pledge to take up this initiative 

and make it a grand success. 

 

 


